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14th March 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Bourne Academy has been offered the exciting opportunity of collaborating with the Educational 

Psychology Service on The Sandwell Project; a project, which aims to evaluate and enhance the 

emotional wellbeing provision within the Academy, with the eventual objective of gaining the 

prestigious Sandwell Wellbeing Charter Mark. As part of this project, the Educational Psychology 

Service are seeking the views of parents/carers and students at the Academy regarding their 

experience of being part of the school community. 

As part of this project, we are asking for students across the school to complete an online survey 

measuring their well-being. Your child(ren) will answer the survey at school during either tutor time 

or their timetabled IT lesson, and will be supported by Academy staff.  

The attached letter from the Educational Psychology Service contains further details regarding the 

project and the student survey. If you are happy for your child to take part in this survey, then no 

further action is required on your part. If you do not give consent for your child to take part in this 

survey, please could you inform me via email by 3.00pm on Monday 18 March on 

alison.prince@thebourneacademy.com, stating your child’s name, year and tutor group 

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly via email if you have any further questions regarding this 

on alison.prince@thebourneacademy.com 

Kind regards, 

 

Alison Prince 
Wellbeing Coordinator 
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